June 27, 1974

Mrs. Mariam Bryer

11l Stuyvesant Oval
Apartment 9F

New York, N.¥Y. 10009

Dear Mrs. Bryer:

We gratefully acknowledge your generous donation
of $25.00 made to St. Vartan Armenian Cathedral
on the occasion of its anniversary.

Our receipt #18684 is enclosed.

Sincerely,

Siran Terzibashian
Office of the Primate
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